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From: Wehausen, Robert [mailto:Robert. Wehausen@ed.gov
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 10:17 AM

To: Ajmel Quereshi <aguereshi@naacpldf.org>
Subject: RE: FOIA Request 17-02176-F

Good morning Ajmel,

Based on the scope of the request that was agreed to on October 10, 2017, the searches returned over 10,000 unigue emails (over 12,000 unigue items)—in this context, unique simply means some of the results satisfied
more than one of the searches.

We feel there could potentially be an opportunity to further narrow the scope for items 3 and 5.
Would you be willing to participate in another call with myself, along with OCR staff to discuss your request?

Thank you for your patience and understanding,
Bobby

Robert Wehausen

Team Lead

FOIA Service Center

U.5. Dept. of Education

400 Maryland Avenue, SW
Washington, DC 20202-4510
202.205.0733



